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STATEMENT: The Ellsworth Public Library will offer access to the Wii game as an 
entertainment part of the library’s commitment to help all ages become involved in social 
activities.  

REGULATIONS: 
    Ellsworth Public Library patrons in good standing will be allowed to use the Wii game, 
limited to 30 minutes.  As with other library material, restriction of children’s access to the Wii 
is the responsibility of the patron or legal guardian. No food or drink allowed in the gaming area. 
    Players must respect the rights of the other library patrons.  The library reserves the right to 
end a Wii session at any time and reserves the right to grant the use of the Wii game to the 
general public. 
    All users of the library’s Wii game must abide by this policy. 
 
PROCEDURES: 

   The library staff will assist and guide patrons with the use of the Wii.  Parents of minor 
children must assume responsibility for their children’s use of the Wii game.  Children under the 
age of 8 may not use the library’s Wii unless supervised by a parent or guardian. 

GUIDELINES: 

 Appointments can be made with the library staff in 30 minute intervals.  Patrons of the 
library will check out a Wii game at the circulation desk before using the Wii.  Time limit is 30 
minutes.  The Wii is limited to 2 users at one time.  The wrist bands must be used at all times.  

 The Wii will be made available to groups using the meeting room when requested.  The 
person requesting the use will be responsible for any damages to the game. 

 


